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Flagging operations planned Saturday on Beaver Street at Chaffee Road  
 

Jacksonville – As part of resurfacing improvements on Beaver Street (U.S. 90) between U.S. 

301 North and Jones Road, motorists will see changes in the flow of traffic traveling on Beaver 

Street at Chaffee Road Saturday, April 29 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., weather and schedule 

permitting, to install low profile barrier wall. 

The installation of the barrier wall is necessary for the contractor to complete drainage and utility 

work at the Beaver Street and Chaffee Road intersection.  

 

Flaggers will be utilized on Beaver Street west of Chaffee Road to direct eastbound and 

westbound traffic. 

 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) selected Hubbard Construction Company to 

begin the $5.4 million project in August 2016.  Completion of the project is estimated in late 

May. 
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